NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON VOLUNTARY ANNEXATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT:

	The City Council of the City of Newark, Texas, will hold a public hearing, on Thursday, September 18, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the Multipurpose Room at Newark City Hall located at 209 Hudson Street, Newark, Texas 76071, giving all interested persons the right to appear and be heard on the following proposed voluntary annexation by the City of Newark, Texas. A map and detailed information on the property proposed for annexation is available at the City Hall.

	The City of Newark, Texas, proposes to institute voluntary annexation proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of said city to include the following territory, to wit:

Approximately 18.62 acres of land, legally described as being in the C.R. Huff Survey, Abstract No. 448, described as Wise County Appraisal District Property ID Nos. 780040 and 740208, and generally located immediately south of 802 Rogers Road. 

By order of the City Council of the City of Newark, Texas, on the 18th day of August, 2025.

Jenni Moore, City Secretary
City of Newark, Texas 

